
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Holt Family Trust 

 
Unnamed Stream Tributary to Grizzly Gulch thence Oregon Creek 

thence Middle Yuba River, Sierra County 
 

The State Water Resources Control Board cancelled a  
Public Hearing on 

 
Proposed Revocation of Permit 20863 (Application 30265) 

 
The hearing was originally scheduled to commence on March 12, 2013 

 

 
SUBJECT OF THE CANCELLED HEARING 

On February 24, 2010, the State Water Resources Control Board’s (State Water Board), Division of 
Water Rights issued a Notice of Proposed Revocation for Permit 20863 to the Holt Family Trust.  
By letter dated March 4, 2010, the Holt Family Trust requested a hearing on the proposed 
revocation. 

 
On November 21, 2012, the State Water Board issued a Notice of Public Hearing to be held on 
March 12, 2013.  By an emailed letter dated January 16, 2013, the Holt Family Trust withdrew its 
request for hearing on the proposed revocation of Permit 20863.  Accordingly, no hearing is 
required to be held on this matter and the previously scheduled hearing is cancelled. 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS  

Questions concerning this cancellation may be addressed to Kathleen Groody at (916) 341-5354, 
or kgroody@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 January 23, 2013           
Date Jeanine Townsend 
 Clerk to the Board 
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